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 Dear Parent/Guardian  
  
Please read and acknowledge by signing below, your permission and understanding that remote 
supervision will be used during the Alternative Curriculum trip to France.  
  
During the visit there are some occasions within the museums, churches, on the condor ferry etc. and the 
visits to local markets, when it is more appropriate to remotely supervise students. During these times 
we will expect that the students:  
  

• Stay with the geographical boundaries of the area identified by the teachers.    
• Be back by the time agreed and at the location agreed by the teaching staff.  
• Remain in their buddy groups of 3 and 4s  
• Should they become lost they should not wander aimlessly but stay together until the staff  

find them.  
• Keep their mobile phones switched on and ensure they have the staff contact numbers  

including the area code in their phones.  
• Behave in a sensible manner at all times  
• On each of these occasions some staff will remain at an agreed location in case of    

difficulty while others will be roaming the agreed area.”  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Helen Le Maitre 

Mrs H Le Maitre  
Visit Leader  

 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  
  
STUDENTS NAME: _____________________________________________________  
  
  
NAME OF PARENT: ____________________________________________________  
  
  
PARENTS SIGNATURE: __________________________________________________  
  
 


